
  SEPTEMBER 25, 2023

Dear Kindergarten families, 
It was a busy week in Kindergarten! We finished 
Unit 1 in reading and took our first test. We also 
continued Chapter 2 in math and will review for 
our test on Monday. During social studies we 
planned our characters for our skits, we will 
continue working on this over the next two weeks. 

In science, we focused on observing and 
the tools we use. We also had a great time 
  in music class learning 

   about music careers.  
    Sincerely,  
    Ms. Martinez

Tuesday September 26th -

Chapter 2 Math Test

Friday September 29th-

Popcorn/pizza Party!

Friday October 6th-

No School (Homecoming)

• “Start with Hello” week went great! Thanks 
for participating!

• We will do our monthly fluency timings next 
week with Mrs Griffith and Mrs Osa.

• Our class filled our marble jar for the first 
time! Awesome job! We will have a popcorn 
party on Friday 9/29. We also have Lucy’s 
family providing pizza and fruit for lunch that 
day to celebrate her birthday. So exciting! I 
will email you with more details.

• I would love volunteers for a few things not 
listed on the website such as making a few 
reading crafts for the class. These can be 
done at home. Please email me if you are 
interested. 

•   Word of the Week- belonging

•    Yoga Pose of the Week- Cow 

The moment you doubt whether you can fly, you cease 
forever to be able to do it.
        -Peter Pan

Hello!

Reminders:

Important dates:

Quote of the week:
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